
HORSESHOE BAY BEACH HOUSE CAFÉ
94 SOUTH SHORE ROAD, SOUTHAMPTON WK01

The Department of Public Lands & Buildings 
invites entities or persons interested in 
operating a BEACH CAFÉ to send their 
proposal to:

Ministry of Public Works, 3rd 
Floor, General Post Office (GPO) 

Building, 
56 Church Street, Hamilton. 

Full details and tender documents are available from the above address.

Documents can also be downloaded from the website: 
www.gov.bm/procurement-notices

Proposals must be submitted no later than 3:00pm on Monday, 1 June 2020.

Viewings shall be held as per schedule indicated in the Tender Particulars

For any further details please contact Mr. Kofi Agyakwa-Duodu on 298-7407 
or Mobile: 501-0452 or send email to kagyakwa-duodu@gov.bm.

Late submissions will not be considered.
The Ministry is not bound to accept the highest or any tender.

Any offer made will be subject to contract.

TO LET BY TENDER
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